
 

 

  
Hi Shannon,  
I have been talking with Susan Clovechok about the possibility of presenting to the next meeting 
of RDEK Board of Directors to present on behalf of the Juniper Heights Community. 
  
The primary topic would be to highlight our concerns about the proposed land exchange of two 
parcels of provincial crown land adjacent to our community with the Shuswap Indian Band.  We 
have followed the  prescribed FLNRORD process to provide comments back to MoTI, 
completed a survey of the community members and summarized our concerns with this 
transaction.  
  
I would be the designated presenter, however several other community members would most 
likely be accompanying me.   We would like to take 10 minutes of the next RDEK board 
meeting to present a summary of our findings and request that RDEK not support the proposed 
land transfer in their referral letter back to FLNRORD/MoTI.   
  
As the presentation is being developed in Microsoft PowerPoint, we would appreciate access to a 
projector. If that is not possible, we will provide the projector and all we'd need is a blank 
surface upon which to project.   
  
Thank you,  
Ken Stainsby  
Invermere, BC 
 


